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SUPPLY CHAIN UPDATE 
School Nutrition has planned SY21-22 menus to meet the Federal/State meal pattern requirements. We are 
currently facing issues with the supply chain which may require us to alter our posted menus with minimal 

notice. We are working closely with our vendors to secure products to support our program. 

While it is our intention to serve the posted menu each day, supply issues will impact the menus. We will 
always attempt to substitute the menu item with another similar product. 

Our goal is to provide healthy nutritious meals in support of teaching and learning. 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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